CANDIDATE REJECTION LETTER

September 1, 20XX
Josie Lau
123 Business Rd.
Business City, NY 54321
Dear Josie,
This letter is to inform you that we have selected another candidate for our current job opening.
The interview committee wants you to know that it was a pleasure to meet you. We do hope that you will consider applying to our company again in the future for another role for which you might qualify.
Thank you for taking the time to come in to meet all of us at your job interview. We appreciate that interviewing is time and energy-consuming. That is why we wanted to let you know that you were not selected for the current position as expeditiously as possible so you can continue your job search.
Again, thank you for your interest in our company. We hope to hear from you in the future.

Regards,
Helen Smith
On Behalf of the Employee Selection Team

